D CONNECTED DEVELOPMENT

DATE: December 24, 2019

Ref: Class Il permissive change request letter

Multi-Tech Systems, Inc., 2205 Woodale Dr., Mounds View Minnesota 55112 United States, is submitting
this request for a Class Il Permissive Change application per FCC 15.247 to add a new antenna and
permit the use of the new antenna type to the existing file for FCC I1D: AU792U13A16858. The radio
module will only function in FHSS mode under this Class Il Permissive Change, and DTS mode will be
disable.

The new antenna is a Connected Development PCB Trace Antenna. No changes or modifications have
been made to the radio.

Verification of changes were made to ensure continued compliance and to verify the new antenna, which
are included in this Class Il Permissive Change application.

Sincerely,

Darin Hatcher

Sr. Certification Engineer
Connected Development

1001 Winstead Drive, Suite 130
Cary, NC 27513

Phone: (919) 234-6524

1001 Winstead Drive, Suite 130 | Cary, NC 27513 | Tel: 919-234-6501 | Fax: 919-678-1488



